
 

Senior Family Advocates: Labour Appeal Court hearing 
date   
 
Members will recall that the PSA successfully assisted the Senior Family Advocates to be correctly 
translated in terms of the OSD agreement. The employer unfortunately took the arbitration award on 
review, but the Labour Court dismissed the employer’s review application. The employer further 
appealed, and the Labour Appeal Court dismissed the employer’s application with cost. The employer 
subsequently petitioned the Labour Appeal Court.  
 
The matter was originally set down to be heard on 25 September 2019, but the PSA was recently 
informed by the Judge that the matter will now be heard on 5 September 2019.  
 
Members will be updated after the matter was heard.     
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